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September 24, 2014 
 

 
On August 28, officers with the Harrisonburg Police Department received a 
report of a credit card fraud. The victim reported his debit card number was 
fraudulently used in the City of Harrisonburg.  The suspect attempted to use the 
victims debit card number on three separate occasions between the hours of 
9:30 am and 11:00 am. The victims debit card number was used at the Wal-Mart 
on Burgess Road and the Tobacco Outlet on East Market Street.  It appears that 
the suspect was able to create a fake debit/credit card using the victims account 
number, as the victim still has his actual debit card in his possession. 
 
Video surveillance has been obtained of the suspect at the time of one of the 
fraudulent purchases.  Please see attached photos. 
 
HPD is encouraging anyone in the community who may know the identity of the 
person in the photo or have additional information on this case, to contact the 
Harrisonburg Police Department, Criminal Investigations Division, at 540-437-2640 
 
Callers are able to remain anonymous by calling Crime Solvers at 540-574-5050. 
Tipsters may also text “HPD” plus their tip to CRIMES (274637). 
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